
FAIRFIELD COUNTY BANK 
 

BRANCH CLOSINGS AND/OR OPENINGS – 2024 
 
Effective July 5, 2024, the branch located at 374 Main St., Ridgefield, CT was 
merged with the branch located directly in back at 3 Governor St, Ridgefield, CT. 
The ATM at 374 Main St remains available 24/7 and 3 Governor St. now offers full 
service banking in addition to a drive-up.  

 
 

BRANCH CLOSINGS AND/OR OPENINGS - 2023 
 
 
 
Fairfield County Bank did not close any Branch during 2023. 
 
A stand-alone ATM added: 
 
Available as of May 18th, 2023, and located within the Caraluzzi’s Danbury Market, 
102 Mill Plain Rd, Danbury, CT 06811.   
Middle Census Tract: 2108.00 
Available during store hours:  7 days a week from 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
 
New Branch with ATM and Drive-up added: 
 
Available as of October 16, 2023, and located at: 
26 Mill Plain Rd, Suite 1A 
Danbury, CT  06811 
Middle Census Tract:  2108.00 
Available Monday – Friday 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Saturday 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Drive-Up Window Available during posted hours 
Drive Up ATM available 24/7 
 
Grand Opening held on November 17, 2023.   
 


